
 

Tickets Available at the Church Office 
 

 

Worship Service Today 

8:30 AM and 10:30 AM 

ON DUTY  

Today: 

October 15, 2017 

Next Sunday: 

      October 22, 2017 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

D. Bishop, 

W. Bishop 

 
K. Pack, 
G. Pack,  
K. Scott,  
B. Scott, 
 A. Spracklin, 
D. Scott 

R. Drover, 
B. Howell 

 G. Hiscock 
S. Baird, 
 T. Baird,  
A. Morgan, 
 D. Morgan, 
 J. Howell,  
J. White,    R. Hilliard 

Eucharist 

Assistant 
Amy Anthony 

Ralph Drover 
 

 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

Austen Scott  Emily Pretty 

Altar Guild  Irene M, Florence M, Marina 

Led., Paulette S, Margaret E 

.Dora B, Marina McD, Daphne K, 

Alicia T, Linda P. 

Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support. 
Are you experiencing grief due to the death of your spouse? Please join us on 
Tuesday nights, 7:00 – 8:30 pm at St. Pieter’s Parish Hall. This support group 
provides an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; 
provide support to each other, and share information that may help during the 
grieving process. This support group is ‘drop in’ and supported by Grief and 
Bereavement Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 
or 777-8972. 

ACW Fall Fellowship 
Tuesday, October 17th , ACW Fall Fellowship @ 7:00 pm, St. Mary’s Church, 
Craigmiller Ave. All Ladies welcome.  

Thank you From Harvest fest Committee 
The Thanksgiving Dinner/Auction/Card Game committee (Men’s Service Club) would like 
to send a thank you to all those who contributed in any way to its success. A big thanks 
to the men who attended Church on Saturday to accept goods; those who transported 
them after the blessing to the Parish Hall; the cooks, servers and cleanup crew; the 
Auctioneer and his assistants, and those responsible for coordinating the card game. The 
committee especially thanks YOU for supporting this event through the purchase of 
meals and auction items and for your support of the card game. Approximately $2,100 
was realized because of all YOUR support.  
‘Every person according as they purposeth in their heart, so let them give; not 
grudgingly, or of necessity: for God loveth a cheerful giver.’ 2 Cor. 9:7 



Archdeaconry Youth – Halloween in the Crypt 

Have a spooky time with us in the Cathedral Crypt on Saturday, October 28th from 5 
to 8 p.m. … if you dare! There will be Food, Pumpkin carving, and Halloween 
activities. Wear a costume to help keep the ghosts away – except the one who lives 
here! All Tweens and Teens are invited to come along – younger children should be 
accompanied by a parent! Please let us know if you are coming, so we can prepare 
enough treats for everyone. Phone 726-5677; e-mail: whalen_roger@hotmail.com. 
The Anglican Cathedral of St. John the Baptist, 16 Church Hill, St. John’s. 

Symposium on Mental Wellbeing 
With the support of Denominational Leaders, the St. John’s and Area Council of 
Churches is hosting a Symposium on Mental Wellbeing at the Salvation Army 
Citadel, 25 Adams Avenue. The focus is Mental Health Care from a Faith Based 
perspective. There is no charge, and the Symposium is open to everyone who is 
interested. Lunch and refreshments are provided. Friday, October 27, 7:00 – 8:00 
pm; and Saturday, October 28, 9:00 – 3:30 pm. Details of speakers forthcoming.  

 

                                                                      
St. Peter’s Fellowship Band, October 15th 

Tonight at 7:00 pm in the Parish Hall. These guys and gals are sure to sooth your 
soul with selections from by-gone days (and some newer tunes) that is sure to get 
you singing along. Come and take part in a great evening of Fun and Fellowship, 
followed by refreshments. Free will offering gratefully accepted in aid of Church 
projects. 

 
Yoga at St. Peter’s  

Yoga has returned to St. Peter’s and with three sessions now completed and ongoing 
for the next two Tuesday evenings beginning at 7:30 pm. You can still come along for 
a drop-in fee of $10.00 per session.  

 
The Gathering Place—Fall Fair 

The Gathering Place, 172 Military Rd., St. John’s--Fall Fair, Saturday, October 28. 
Tea Party 10:30 with sandwiches, tea biscuits, sweets, tea/coffee for $8.00. Sale of 
work at 10 am – 1:00 pm featuring handmade crafts, homemade baked goods, 
jewelry made by Guests of The Gathering Place, gift boutique with new items; ticket 
draws. Admission-$2:00. Door prizes.  
 
 
 

CLB 125th Anniversary Celebrations – 1892 – 2017 

Schedule of events celebrating the 125th anniversary of the CLB in 
Newfoundland and Labrador: 

 CLB Anniversary Parade, October 15th, Anglican Cathedral at 3:00 
pm. All past and present CLB members are invited to march with us 
from the CLB Armoury (arrive by 2:00 pm). 722-1737, option ‘0’ for 
more information. 

 CLB Anniversary Gala, November 16. Live auction, silent auction, 
dessert auction, and more. Cocktails at 6:00 pm, Dinner served at 
7:00 pm. For more information or to purchase tickets call 722-1737, 
option ‘0’. 

 
We Need 20 Men 

The Singing Legionnaires needs 20 men (or more) to join their choir. No audition, 
no solo singing, no test, no parts to learn! We all sing the same tune together (unison 
singing), but done well! Join us at St. John’s City Hall on Wednesday evenings at 7:00 
pm. Phone Bill Green at 364-2875 or email: williamgreen@nf.sympatico.ca  
 

Fall Fair Toonie Bags 
At the end of each service today, we will be handing out bags which you can use to 
donate an item worth a TOONIE for our Fall Sale. Instructions are included in the 
bag. Please take a bag if you wish to donate. Thank you from the Fall Fair Committee! 

       ;            

 

St. Peter’s Choir Practice 
Junior Choir practice takes place on Thursday Evenings from 6-7 pm, with Senior 
Choir practice at 7:15. New members welcome!! 

Gotta get our Moose ‘bye 

Our thanks go out to the MSC, especially George Hiscock who was successful in 
filling St. Peter’s Moose license. There’ll be plenty of moose sausages for our 
‘Sausage and Bean supper,’ coming up in November.  This is a feed you won’t want 
to miss. Details forthcoming shortly.  
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